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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 26th May 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 3 have reached their next class credit goal. To celebrate reaching this 

goal we have decided to come together and have a ‘Teddy Bears Picnic.’ 

 

On Tuesday 7th June 2016 we will spend our morning decorating biscuits and then in the 

afternoon we will enjoy the picnic and games on the school field.  

 

Your child can bring in one, small teddy bear to take to the picnic if they would like to. 

 

All foods for the picnic will be provided by Norwood staff, if there are any dietary needs, please let 

their class teacher know by Monday 6th June 2016. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hainsworth  Mrs Burnham   Mr Burnham  Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Team  Year 1 Team   Year 3 Team  Head Teacher 

 

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

